
 

 

 

 
 

December 13, 2017 
 

 

Fallbrook Rotary Club 
tlanghamsmith@gmail.com 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
Thank you for your contribution of $1,100.00 on 12/13/2017. We will allocate $600.00 to 
provide a junior high school for Mariana Torres Cruz. Your generosity provides school 
registration and lab fees, school uniforms and shoes, gym clothes and tennis shoes, 
school supplies, the cost of transportation to and from school, one hot meal a day, and 
tutoring and mentoring sessions at weekly Homework Club meetings. When you sponsor a 
Project Amigo student, you give that young person the best chance possible to stay in 
school with a career goal and the leadership skills needed to achieve it. 
 
We’re grateful to you for your commitment to help a deserving student achieve a better 
future through higher education. Without this scholarship, Mariana Torres Cruz would 
continue to repeat the cycle of a life of poverty.  You are helping to break that cycle. 
 
Thank you also for the additional $500.00 for General Fund. 
 
Please note:  Sponsorships are not exclusive. All sponsorship funds are pooled to assure 
that every child and higher education student in our program receives the same benefits 
whether he/she has a sponsor or not.  Many students in our program each year do NOT 
have a sponsor.  That means that many other students must have more than one to 
assure funding is available for the incentive programs and scholarships of every student.   
 
Gracias!  
 
Sincerely,  

 
Edward DeAguilera 

Chief Development Officer 

407-414-2707 

edward@projectamigo.org     
 
 
 
This letter is your receipt for tax purposes. Our Federal Tax I.D. number is 68-0396073. No goods or services 
were provided by Project Amigo in return for the contribution. 
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